
 

 

The Cannon Falls City Council met in a joint work session on Monday, March 3, 2025, 
in the City Council Chambers.  Present were Mayor Matt Montgomery; Council 
Members Laura Kronenberger, Chris Nobach, Ryan Jeppesen, Diane Johnson, Lisa 
Zimmerman, and Chad Johnson; and City Administrator Jon Radermacher 
 

Call to Order The joint work session was called to order at 4:15 p.m.  
  
  
Discussion about 
Communication, 
Cannon Falls and 
Local Government  

The Council and City Administrator met to discuss plans for 
communication between the Council and Administrator, the 
community, and staff. Council members shared what they do not want 
to see changed in Cannon Falls. They also talked about the things that 
have surprised them about local government. 
 
The City Administrator and Council discussed ways to communicate 
with each other, how to share the message with the community, and 
that we can learn from our mistakes and the process, to make the next 
decision better. 
  

Adjournment The work session adjourned at 6:05 p.m.  
  

 
 
Adopted by the City Council of the City of Cannon Falls on the 18th day of March, 2025. 
 
 
       ________________________________ 
       Matt Montgomery, Mayor 
ATTEST: 
 
________________________________ 
Jon Radermacher, City Administrator 
 


